
LEGAL NOTICE 

TOWN OF RENSSELAERVILLE  

SEASONAL ROADS 

 The Town Board of the Town of Rensselaerville wishes to inform the residents of 

the Town and the Public that the following roads are Limited Use Highways and will not 

be maintained from December 1, 2016 through April 1, 2017: 

Gulf Road Extension from Gulf Road to the northerly end of State Lands; 

Kenyon Road from the intersection of Roney Road to CR 358; 

Roney Road from last residential structure in from Pearson Road to the intersection of 

Kenyon Road; 

Scutt Road from the southerly end of State Lands to CCC Road; and 

Edwards Hill Road from 500 feet in from SR 145 to the top of the hill. 

 

Dated December 8, 2016 

BY ORDER OF THE TOWN BOARD 

Victoria H. Kraker 

Town Clerk 

 

 

 

 

   


